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CITY COUNCIL
Budget Workshop

The City Council has set a Special Budget Workshop meeting for the purpose of
discussing 2023 Proposed Budget.

10:00 A.M. December 12th, 2022

Present: Wade LeBlanc
Richard DeRosier
Shane Hoff
Ben Bautch
Dustin Goutermont

Lana Fralich — City Administrator
Mayor LeBlanc called the meeting to order at 10:01A.M.

The Council discussed comments received from the December 5" Truth-in-Taxation
meeting, the impact of valuations and MN Power Utility Pole adjustment is having on the
taxes, and they reviewed the 2023 proposed budget and levy, which had no levy increase.
There was further discussion on holding off a year to purchase equipment if can, not idling
vehicles, lowering building temperatures, and similar operational savings. There was a
consensus of the Council to have Department Heads suggest areas where they think they
can lower their budget and bring back for approval at the December 19" Council meeting.

Motion by Bautch, second DeRosier to adjourn the Budget Workshop at 11:22 A.M.
MOTION CARRIED.

Minutes taken by: Lana Fralich

“Lan Fralich, City Administrator

Wade LeBlanc, Mayor




